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Summer Concert Series  
Every Thursday night beginning at 6:30pm  

June 1  
through 

August 31 
at the Gazebo 

 

The music schedule is attached. It is also posted at 
www.delanson.net or the Post Office for your convenience. 

 

Delanson Village-Wide Garage Sale 
 Saturday, June 3 

Village of Delanson annual  
Garage Sale is June 3! Join the  
many families who set up their  
yards & driveways with goodies! 
A list of sale locations will be  
posted on the Village website at 
www.delanson.net and Facebook. Please 
contact Isabelle Mormando at 895-2199 to 
get on the list. The list will be available at 
various sites on the day of the Garage Sale 
for attendees.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Statewide Burn Ban 

No OPEN Burning 

March 15 - May 15 

Burning of leaves and brush is 

PROHIBITED  

in NYS at any time. 

The Village extends the burn 

ban until May 31. 

 

Are you grateful to a neighbor  

that you’d like to recognize? 

Email mary_mclaughlin@aol.com or call the office 895-2199 
with the information. 

 

 
DFC Pancake Breakfast  

Come to the Fire House for the famous pancake 
breakfasts! The first Sunday of the month the air 
fills with the smell of freshly made pancakes and 
sausage. Come on in and enjoy a cup of coffee and 
casual conversation with neighbors and  
friends while breakfast is made and served  
by Delanson’s Finest!  Remember to look  
around and enjoy the old photos of the  
Village of yesteryear. And don’t forget to thank 
them for doing what they do for you! The next 
breakfast is May 7 and the last one until fall is June 
4. 

 

 

Community Garden 
We have been discussing building a Community 
Garden. If you would like to be a part of the Garden, 
please email Mary at mary_mclaughlin@aol.com or 
Gayle at delansonmayor@gmail.com or call 895-2199. 
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Hydrant Flushing  

May 13th   
Flushing will be performed 
on Saturday, May 13 from 
7:00am – 4:30pm. Please 
avoid doing laundry during 
this time, and expect water  
discoloration for a  
period of 24 hours. 
Be sure to have  
plenty of bottled water on 
hand for drinking and 
cooking. 
 

 
 

Delanson’s 100th Anniversary 

Did you know that the Centennial Anniversary of Delanson becoming incorporated as a  
Village is in 2021? We need help planning this special event and we are forming a planning  
committee, if you are interested in participating, please contact Mary McLaughlin at 
mary_mcLaughlin@aol.com or call the office at 895-2199. 
           

The Village is looking for a Village Historian to organize historical documents  
and help with the planning of our Centennial Anniversay in February 2021.  
Please call the office 895-2199 for more info.  
 

 Important Village News continued… 
 

 

We are pleased to announce the 2017 Memorial Day Parade will be held on Saturday, May 27th 

beginning at 11am. Duanesburg Fire Department will be leading this year’s parade.  
 Line-up will be at 10am on Main St., Delanson  
 Be sure to stop by the Delanson Fire Department prior to the parade for 

concessions, vendors, air bounce and music from 10am - ? 
Interested in joining in on the fun? We are looking for craft & business vendors,  

concessions, clowns, face painting, balloon art and parade vehicles, teams & clubs to join us.  
Please email delansonfd@yahoo.com or message us on Facebook. 
. 
 

 

 

Spring Brush and Leaf Pick-Up 
The annual Village-wide brush and leaf pick up is scheduled for May 8th.  
Leaves must be contained in bio-degradable paper bags. Tree branches 
should be left in large pieces no bigger than 8 inches in diameter and should 
be at least 4 feet in length and not heavier than 40 lbs. Put the cut ends 
toward the roadside. Christmas trees are included! Please place brush and 
leaf bags by the side of the road to be picked up by the Duanesburg Highway 
Department on May 8th.  This service is provided as a courtesy and is meant 
to clean up winter kill and debris only. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 

 

New Dog Control Officer 
Linda Brown is the new 
part-time dog control 
officer. Please welcome 
her and if you need any 
help with dogs, call her 
at 518-860-3179.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

** Memorial Day Holiday Trash Pickup ** 
will be on Thursday, June 1 

Garbage pickup for Village residents is normally every Wednesday 
beginning at 7:30am. Recycle bins and trash cans in 2 sizes are provided 
to residents at no cost.  It is recommended that customers use the 
specially designed cans that roll and connect to the truck saving the 
crew from possible neck and back injury. Receptacles are the property 
of Pollard and may be replaced at a cost borne by the resident if 
damaged. Trash collection is limited to household trash only.  Residents 
with large items or an excessive amount of trash are asked to contact 
Pollard prior to collection day as alternate arrangements and fees may 
apply. Construction materials and electronics will not be collected.  
Please contact Pollard directly with questions or concerns 861-6452. We 
appreciate your consideration. 
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A Concert in the Park - Music Schedule 2017 
 

June 1 – J Plus One – NEW! Acoustic duo playing 70’s to present classic rock, country and R&B.  Check them 

out here www.musicbyplusone.com Like them on facebook 

 
June 8 – Loosely Wound String Band – NEW! check them out www.looselywoundstringband.com 
 
June 15 – Vicki Gayle – Formerly of 2Late – Country, soft rock  
 
June 22 – FOG (Four Old Guys) – various genres 60’s to present. Check them out on youtube and FB 
 

June 29 – Deb Fish and the Crowd Pleasers  
 
July 6 - J Plus One – Acoustic duo playing 70’s to present classic rock, country and R&B.  Check them out here 

www.musicbyplusone.com 
 
July 13 – Warren Sieme – Contemporary Folk  

 
July 20 – Mark Baptiste  
 
July 27 – Deb Fish and the Crowd Pleasers 
 

August 3 – Joe Gorman – NEW!  1960’s Folk music & British Invasion Classics – FB at Live Music: Joe 

Gorman 

 
August 10 – Mark Baptiste 
 
August 17 – Back to 3 
 
August 24 – Kelly Barber and Friends 
 
August 31 – Deb Fish and Crowd Pleasers 
 

ALL PERFORMERS PLAY FOR THE LOVE OF MUSIC  

Join Us at the Gazebo in Delanson.  Bring a chair or a blanket and enjoy the Show! 
*Refreshments are permitted.  If you bring it in, please take it with you.  Thank you. 

Every Thursday June through August ~ Beginning at 6:30pm 
WEATHER PERMITTING! 
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What’s Inside? ….  

 

 Centennial Celebration of the Village of Delanson 

 Hydrant Flushing, May 13 

 Brush and Leaf Pick-up 

 We need a Historian, are you interested? 

 Trash pick-up date for Memorial Day Holiday 
 

 
     

 
Village of Delanson 

PO Box 253 
Delanson, NY 12053 

www.delanson.net 
518-895-2199 
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